
 
October 2023 NEWSLETTER 

 

STUDIO NEWS! 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAY WINNER:  This month our birthday giveaway is a pair of JDC Sweatpants! 

Our October birthday WINNER is Meelah Seror!!! 

Congratulations Meelah, you can pick up your gift at the front desk! 

 

COLUMBUS DAY:  We are CLOSED on Columbus Day; Monday, October 9th.  

 

HALLOWEEN:  Halloween is on Tuesday, October 31st, which we are CLOSED! 

However, the week prior, leading up to Halloween we would like to have a little 

fun at the studio celebrating Halloween with fun fall colors. 

Beginning Monday, October 23rd through Saturday October 28th we would like to have Spirit Week! We 

invite all dancers to dress in black and orange to celebrate Halloween and fall. Get creative with your 

black and orange. Paint your fingernails, do up your hair in fun festive black and orange and don’t 

forget to dress in black and orange from head to toe! There may be a sweet treat awaiting you after class. 

 

COSTUMES:  As you know ½ of the costume fees are due in October and the balance in November. All 

accounts have been updated with the October costume fees, which are due on October 15th. Also, starting 

the week of October 16th the teachers will be measuring all dancers for costumes. This will take place 

during regular scheduled classes it is important for all dancers to be in class during that week! 

 

JDC FACEBOOK PAGE, INSTAGRAM & TWITTER:  Please “LIKE” us on Facebook and follow us on 

Instagram and Twitter! All three of these social media outlets are a great source of information with 

some fun photos!  We put all updates and information as well as our birthday winners on our Facebook 

page. We also share fun pics and info on Instagram and Twitter. Check it out! 

 

2024 DANCE RECITAL:  Mark your calendar, the 2024 Dance Recital will be on Saturday June 8, 2024, 

at the Ballston Spa High School. Details regarding our dance recital will be emailed out in early 2024! 

 

CLASSROOM ETIQUETTE:  Please remember when classes are in session only those students 

registered for the class are allowed in the classroom, all other students, parents, and siblings 

please wait in the lobby. Thank you and enjoy this beautiful Fall weather. 
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